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Shelburne Legion News

	By Lesa Peat

 

The Executive of Branch 220 would like to wish everyone a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Thank you all for your support this past year.

This Thursday, the Ladies Auxiliary will be having their luncheon with Spaghetti and Meatballs on the menu.

Lunch is served from 11:30 am - 1:30 pm and take out is available.

Call the branch at 519-925-3800 and let them know in advance for large orders.

This Friday is our Santa Wing Night. Wings are served from 6 pm ? 10 pm. DJ Sassy Sandra will be entertaining from 7 pm - close. 

Bring the little ones out for a night of Christmas fun.

Santa, Mrs. Claus and the Elf will be there to dance and take pictures.

Please note there will be no Bingo, Euchre, General Meeting, Darts or Wings the week between Christmas and New Year's.

We will be operating under our holiday hours.

Please join us on December 24 for our Christmas Eve get together and on January 1 for President's Levee (sorry, these events are age

of majority only).

Our next Wing Night will be on January 13.
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